
Snow, Veronica ‘ 

From: WendyPollock <dn/vendypollock@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:57 PM 
To: HCIFS 

Subject: LD364 testimony 

Dear committee members,
_ 

. 
I ask your support for LD 364 to insure access of Maine people to complementary & alternative healthcare methods 

l am a Maine licensed chiropractic physician since 1984 and have the highest national certification for homeopathy 
offered (CCH). 

I have volunteered as a homeopath in Haiti & other third world countries for the past decade, where we have treated 
epidemic illness, PTSD, and train medical personnel & birth attendants in acute care homeopathy. 

l find it sadly ironic that l am not legally able to practice homeopathy in my own state and country while l can go to 

the third world and freely share my skills to the great benefit of many.
V 

With the passage of LD 364 Maine people will be able to benefit from alternative & complementary (CAM) therapies 
in the future, bridges with allopathic physicians will be strengthened, and most importantly, this bill will protect CAM 
practitioners so they can continue to do valuable work for the people of Maine. 

l recommend passage of LD 364. - 

Thankyou for your service to the people of Maine, 

Wendy Pollock DC, CCH 
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